To
The Respected Niladri Bagchi Sir, 
C/O- Mukti,
22 Canal Side Road ,Kolkata,
West Bengal  - 700084.
                         Sub- Thanks Giving Letter
Dear Sir,
              I am Tithi Pal, a recipient of the scholarship of the TSS programme Under Mukti of 2021-22. I’m writing this letter to give you thanks from the core of my heart for you generous financial assistance towards my higher study. I am grateful to you for being my side. Your support helps me a lot in continuation of my study.
             I’m a student of English honours of  Katwa College under Burdwan University . Recently my 5th semester exam result has been published. I have got 8.25 out of 10.  As soon as the result will be provided ,I will share with you. Now I am going to look forward  my end semester(6th sem) exam starting from 25.07.2023
            Thank you again. It’s been my pleasure to get in touch with an eminent person like you. May God grant you a long life so that you can help more students like me who really deserve your support. 
 Dakshinkhanda ,Murshidabad .                                      Thanking You.                                                                         
  Dated:23th July ,2023                                                      Yours Sincerely ,
                                                                                                  Tithi Pal.                                                       

                   
          

              
